
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Lisa Navarro-Gutierrez, Secretary 
Eddie Garcia, Elementary Director • Gabriela Gonzalez-Orozco, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Elizabeth Kocharian, High School Director • Jaime Quintero, Adult Education Director 
Linda Camacho, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

 

1. This meeting is the Winter Holiday Council and New Member Dinner at 

Tamayo’s Restaurant. Remember that the Building Reps are hosting the new 

members at the site. Please remind all the new Bargaining Unit members at your 

site that are confirmed for attendance. Please contact Alonso at the MTA office as 

soon as possible if you or someone at your site must cancel. The deadline to 

cancel is Friday, December 15. 

2. The Calendar Committee will present the first reading of the negotiated 

calendars. The calendars will be available at the end of the meeting, and members 

of the Calendar Committee will be available for comments and concerns. The 

proposed calendars will be posted on MontebelloTeachers.org beginning 

Wednesday, December 20. The calendars are set to be voted on at the January 

23 Council meeting.  

3. President Doug Patzkowski will take time to introduce the New Members as well as 
all other special guests. Several vendors will be available for consultation at the 
meeting. If you have questions about income protection insurance, car 
insurance, or credit union products, someone will be at the meeting to talk to 
you. Please make an extra effort to introduce the new Bargaining Unit members to 
our friendly vendors.  

 

Council & New Member Holiday Dinner: December 19 
3:30-5 p.m. at the Tamayo’s Restaurant 

Complementary valet 

parking is available on the 

west side of the restaurant. 


